
The Board of Directors and the Supervisory  
Committee are the Credit Union volunteers who 
represent members in policy-making decisions 
that guide Ventura County Credit Union (VCCU). 
This nominee is willing to serve the designated  
terms of this position. Here is the statement of

the nominee for the Board of Directors. 

 
Pursuant to Section 501 (d) of VCCU’s Bylaws, 

nominees will, without further action, when 
there is the same number of nominees as  

vacant positions, be declared elected for three 
(3) year terms at our Annual Meeting.  

 

Board of Directors

  

Margo Byrne 

 

 

 

 

 

Please join us

As a Ventura County resident for over 24 years, a 
past member of the Ventura County Credit Union 
Supervisory Committee and the current Vice Chair 
of the Board of Directors, I deeply appreciate the 
work done by the Credit Union for its members and 
for the community. I have a firm understanding of 
the regulatory requirements in which VCCU
operates and support the environment of inquiry, 
authenticity and collaboration with VCCU staff and 
fellow volunteers.

As Chief Executive Officer for a large nonprofit that 
serves Ventura, Santa Barbara and San Luis 
Obispo counties, I provide vision and direction for 
the organization. I also drive strategic planning, 
cultivate strong community partners, development 
and manage large budgets, manage complex 
business opportunities and challenges, and create 
and lead successful aligning structures, systems 
and process. The experiences I have gained 
throughout my career as a professional in the 
nonprofit sector have provided me the necessary 
tools to assist in supporting VCCU’s mission. I am 
committed and willing to devote the time and effort 
required to fulfill the responsibilities as a member of 
the Board of Directors. I look forward to continuing 
to serve in this capacity.

Annual Meeting 
Tuesday, April 23, 2024 

5:30 p.m. 
Corporate Headquarters 

2575 Vista Del Mar Drive, Suite 100 
Ventura, CA 93001 
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